DuPage County Fire Chiefs

® ]
Association
President Vice President Treasurer Secretary
Rick Sander Rich Cassady Steve Riley Chris Clark
Lombard FD Glenside FPD Westmont FD Glen Ellyn VFC
Sanderr@villageoflombard.org RCassady@glensidefire.org Sriley@westmont.il.gov secretary@dupagefirechiefs.com

November 14, 2023

Chairman Greg Schwarze
Emergency Telephone System Board of DuPage County
421 N. County Farm Road

Wheaton, IL 60187

Dear Chairman Schwarze,

The DuPage County Fire Chiefs Association endorses the reappointment of Fire Chief Erik
Kramer from the Addison Fire Protection District to the ETS Board.

Chief Kramer has served in this position since December of 2020 and has shown dedication and
commitment to this organization and the ETS Board. He brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to
the board and has proven to be an advocate for public safety.

If there are any questions regarding this endorsement, please do not hesitate in contacting me.

Respectfully yours,

Rick Sander

President
DuPage County Fire Chiefs Association

Lombard Fire Department
50 E St Charles Road
Lombard, IL 60148





